
It's time that our federal electoral system be updated to address realities of the 21st 

Century.  Allowing Oregon's electoral college votes to go to the winner of the national popular 

vote is a great way to do that.  Please accept my strong urging that SB2927 pass. 

Thank you. 

Helen Seidler 
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